
Sunday School Christmas Play 

“Where are You Christmas” December 9th at 7:00 pm We are so excited; the Christmas Play is 

just around the corner. Everyone is invited to attend and find the answer to "Where are you 

Christmas". Please contact Becky Bertino if you can bring a refreshment for after the show. 

Don't forget, there is Sunday School on Sunday, December 24th [Christmas Eve]. We wish 

everyone a Very Merry Christmas. Thanks be to God for his unspeakable gift. 2 Corinthians 9:15 

 


